
April 2022 

Dear 4-H Dog Members,  

I would like to welcome you to the 4-H dog program. We are excited to meet all of you 

who are new to the program, and welcome back those of you who are returning. This year we 

will be having our informational meeting on Tuesday, April 19th at 6pm in the George Amos 

Building- Ponderosa Room. You will not need to bring your dogs to this meeting.  

Dog ID’S are Due by Monday, May 2nd at 5pm and must be submitted to the extension 

office. Please do not wait till the last minute to turn in you ID’S. We have attached a copy of the 

Dog ID’S for your convenance. New ID’S and vaccination records must be submitted every 

year. This includes returning dogs and 4-H members. The dog ID forms can also be found at:  

https://wyoextension.org/campbellcounty/wp-content/uploads/2021/04/dogid.pdf  . 4-H 

members must also have an active status on https://4h.zsuite.org/ to participate in 4-H events. 

If you have any questions, please call the extension office at (307) 682-7281 or the Dog 

Superintendent at (308) 760-2600.  

Dog practice information will be sent through the Campbell County Remind Me App.    

To get added to the group text: 810-10 with the message: @4-hdogs 

Dog Practice will start on Tuesday, April 26th at 5:30pm. We will have obedience and 

agility dog practice on Tuesdays from 5:30pm-7:30pm at Clover Corrals. 4-H members will be 

expected to help with set up and tear down at each practice. The event we will be practicing 

this year will include showmanship, conformation, obedience, rally, and everyone’s favorite, 

agility.  

We are looking for parents and 4-H members that would like to help with dog practice 

this year and be part of planning this year’s events. Please let me know if you would be 

interested in learning more about this volunteer opportunity.  

I am excited for this new season to kick off, and even more excited to meet all of you! 

Welcome to the 4-H dog family! Please let me know if you have any questions at (308) 760-

2600.  

                                          

                                             Sincerely, 

                      Dog Superintendent: Jessica Zellitti  
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